
 

                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following the announcement on 4/01/21, you will be aware that schools will be closed to 

all pupils with the exception of children of critical workers and vulnerable children.  

To limit the spread of infection it is vital that you follow the Government guidance and 

stay at home. If you are able to stay at home with your children, then you should. 

 

Parents whose work is critical to the coronovirus Covid-19 response should contact the 

school if they have no alternative provision for their children and therefore require a 

place in school. A list of critical workers is available to view on www.gov.uk , which 

includes health & social care, Education and child care, Key public services, local & 

National government, food & necessary goods, public safety & national security, 

transport & border and Utilities, communication and financial services. 

 

If only one parent within a household is a key worker, your children should remain at 

home with the other parent during this national lockdown period. 

People can continue existing arrangements for contact between parents & children 

where they live apart. This include childcare bubbles to enable parents to work and not 

to enable social contact between adults. See further guidance on making a childcare 

bubble on www.gov.uk. 

‘A childcare bubble is where one household links with one other household to provide 

informal childcare to anyone under 14. You can have only one childcare bubble with 

one other household.This means no household should be part of more than one 

childcare bubble.’ 

 

The school is able to provide emergency provision for critical workers and vulnerable 

children and you should only contact the school if you require a place. 

You can contact the school via email admin.bushfieldinfants@northlincs.gov.uk  where 

you can complete the request form which is available to download and attach this to your 

email. We will then make contact with you to discuss arrangements as soon as possible. 

Alternatively you can telephone the school to discuss your request. 

 

The school will provide remote learning via MS Teams for those children remaining at 

home. You will have already receievd a login and password for your child before 

Christmas, which should be used to access the online learning resources. 

 

Thank you once again for your understanding during this extremely challenging time.  

Updates and further information will be posted on the school website under the Covid-19 

response section. 

Stay at home and stay safe. 
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